
    

    

  

  

NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE  

Township of Brudenell, Lyndoch and Raglan 

Due to high temperatures and fast melting snow pack; tributaries 

around the Municipality have increased in volume substantially 

over the past days. This has since caused a culvert failure on 

Lower Rosenthal Road near the intersection of Yourth Road. 

The road is currently closed to all traffic. Road crews will assess 

and repair during normal hours of April 13th. If you spot 

problem areas on roads you travel, please report them to the 

Municipal Office at 613-758-2061.   

 

Jordan Genrick 

Operations Manager 


